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Fourth Grade

Art

Students in Mrs. Kozelka’s class spent some
time exploring different soft start options. A
soft start is a calm way for students to begin
their day while also engaging their brain in

critical thinking and creativity.

Due to a new wall addition the librarians worked
with the custodial team to creatively redesign the

library. Furniture and shelving were moved to
create collaborative work spaces for students. We

can't wait to see the space in use. Thank you to our
custodial staff for all of your hard work and

creative input!

Mrs. Bauer and Ms. Pilsner started incorporating
SEL in the art room by having students design a

cube. Each cube celebrates their individual
interests and is assembled together as a way to
show our school community. The cube “murals”
are displayed on each of the grade level bulletin

boards. 



Third Grade

Second Grade

First Grade

Students in Mrs. Meyers’ 1st grade gathered
together for a group picture at the end of a

great 1st day of school! 

Students in Mrs.
Pogorzelski’s

class are working
as a team in

learning centers
to think

creatively, build,
and problem

solve. 

Students in Mrs. Rowan’s 3rd grade class
completed a challenge called “Save Fred”. To

successfully complete the challenge, they
had to collaborate, problem solve, and

persist!


